
Neighbourhood Plan 
 
Meeting Note 
 
Meeting held on 24 August to review position following the end of lockdown and steps needed to  
restart the process. 
Present Linda Hiscott Eric Benton Sally Chapman Paul Buckley 
 
Sally confirmed that the planning situation had not changed and that we should continue with the 
process as before. 
 
Sally will now write the draft plan.  This should be available by the end of September. Eric would 
provide all the supporting documents needed by Sally by mid-September. 
 
Noted that the work on Green Space was still outstanding. This would not delay writing the draft 
plan. 
 
Linda would  update the draft the consultation report.  Paul to provide Linda with information 
gathered. 
Eric would make the application for grant to Locality 
 
Paul would arrange for a meeting on 5th October. When the WG would be able to respond to the 
draft plan and any amendments made at the meeting so that there would be a completed draft plan 
 
Paul to inform the PC of the draft plan and the next consultation process. The PC would not be 
required to comment on the draft plan but could make representations at the consultation stage 
 
Noted that the consultation process would require circulation to the village of the draft plan and an 
open day in the Village hall. 
 


